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%KI&FIELUTOWNSLHP HISTORICAL COMMISSION

16 June 2016

The Oakfield Township Historical Commission meeting was called to order at 10:00am
by President, Clair Bouck. Members present were Carolyn Balko, Sharon Bouck, John
Frueh, Alice Jackson, Ed Jackson and Steve Tower. Volunteers present were Sue rvine,
Judy Gager, and Ray Salyer. The Pledge of Allegiance was followed by prayer given by
C. Balko. Copies of the April minutes were distributed. Since there were no corrections
or additions, the report was approved and placed on file. A brief financial report was
given.

In unfinished business, J.Gager reported on the May Second Grade tours. In the Tri-

River report, she encouraged members to attend the July 19 Tri-Riyver luncheon at

Belrockton. The costis $10 which includes a speaker on quilting. Tri-River will also Dyst s
sponsor a bus trip in October to the Sanford/Midland area. Cost is'$10 which includes - 4 2
shnch. S.Bouck reported on the Gleaner’s visit April 23 in which they worked on an C / =
inventory of our museum holdings. She also reported on the supervisor’s input regarding

museum signs op M57 and the mystery of locating an early 1900s Girl Scout camp across

from Ziegenfuss Lake.

In new business, E.Jackson reported three visitors attended our first June 12 Open
House, Bill Landstra donated a collection of US/International coins to the museum,
J.Gager informed us of the article relating to the museum activities sent to the clerk to

be placed on our township website. S.Bouck volunteered to compose a flyer for the local
campgrounds advertising the museum. A.Jackson collected the 2016-2017 dues. The
$94 was turned over to Larry Parker to be placed in the Historical Commission account.

Meeting adjourned at 10:47am.

Sharon Bouck, Sec.



